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The Division has updated its Actions Related to COVID-19 web page to make it easier for vendors and providers 
to understand past and future changes to COVID-19 service delivery flexibilities. The Division has consolidated 
the multiple individual service flexibility tables in the Service Delivery Changes section into a single table. 
This new table lists all flexibilities that have been approved throughout the public health emergency (PHE) 
and includes their effective date as well as their end date. Additionally, the Division has archived the “DDD 
Qualified Vendor and Provider Frequently Asked Questions” document. These questions and answers have 
been moved to a Google Document that is available for viewing from the updated Service Delivery Changes 
section. Qualified Vendors and Providers should reference the updated table in the Service Delivery Changes 
section in regard to the end of any flexibilities granted throughout the PHE rather than the frequently asked 
questions document. 

https://des.az.gov/services/disabilities/developmental-disabilities/vendors-providers/actions_related_to_covid-19
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1HbtcjRSwh5o_no0IUPWAOum7QcgWhF39894fbeTj0E0/edit?usp=sharing

